
From:
To: A303 Sparkford to Ilchester
Subject: Attendance at Preliminary meeting, 12th December
Date: 25 November 2018 12:20:06

Dear Case Team,

I would be grateful if you would permit a Queen Camel Parish Council representative
to attend this meeting and be given an opportunity to speak on Agenda item 4,
Initial Assessment of Principal Issues on behalf of the Council, most particularly Key
Issues 6 & 7 as described in Appendix B of your Rule 6 letter..   Please let me know
if you require more detail.

I would be grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of this email.

With many thanks and best wishes

Patrick

Patrick Pender-Cudlip 
Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer to Queen Camel Parish Council
The Cobblers, High Street, Queen Camel, Yeovil BA22 7NE Tel. 01935 850692

Queen Camel Parish Council makes every effort to handle personal information in accordance with the
General Data Protection Regulations (2018).   For details see the Queen Camel Parish Council
Privacy Notice published on the website.
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From:
To: A303 Sparkford to Ilchester
Subject: Open Floor Hearing 1
Date: 25 November 2018 12:36:26

Dear Case Team,

I would be grateful if you would permit a Queen Camel Parish Council representative
to attend this Hearing and submit an oral representation about the three issues that
most concern this Council, viz. 

the impact on local roads of congestion on the A303, especially during the
construction phase
the proposed design of Hazelgrove Junction
the retention of (mainly) the carriageway of the existing A303 as a local road
running parallel to the new dual carriageway.

I would be grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of this email.

With many thanks and best wishes

Patrick

Patrick Pender-Cudlip 
Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer to Queen Camel Parish Council
The Cobblers, High Street, Queen Camel, Yeovil BA22 7NE Tel. 01935 850692

Queen Camel Parish Council makes every effort to handle personal information in accordance with the
General Data Protection Regulations (2018).   For details see the Queen Camel Parish Council
Privacy Notice published on the website.
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